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Year 2 This week, we started learning about 

programming in computing. We used code blocks to 

create a programme, instructing the computer on 

what to do. If we made a mistake, we had to debug 

our code! In PE, we continued our gymnastics 

sequences. These involved a jump, movement and 

balance. Some of us were very brave and chose 
climbing the rope as our movement.

Jax in Green for fantastic Maths.
Mirha in Green for her Show and Tell 

on The Great Fire of London.
Melanie and John in Green for amazing 

house construction

Year 1 This week in Maths we were practicing adding 

using the think 5 and think 10 methods to help us. We 

have been using 10s frames and counters to help show us 

how to regroup the numbers. In Art, we have been 

exploring the artist Paul Klee, looking at his paintings and 

discussing what we see and how it makes us feel. We then 

tried to recreate one of his paintings thinking about what 

shapes and colours he used using different art materials 

such as oil pastels, pencils and coloured pencils.

Every term, the children do an 

independent piece of writing. This 

week they wrote a description of 'The 

Gruffalo'. What was amazing to see 

was the progress all of the children 

have made in their writing, from 

more detailed mark making, to 

correctly formed letters to using 

adjectives and extending 

sentences. Well done, Kingsway!

Next week, we are excited to celebrate 

One World Week. If you can support in 

any way, please speak to your class 

teacher. Wishing you all an enjoyable 

weekend.

Reception We've been exploring the Chinese New Year, 

including how the animals were chosen for the zodiac. This 

journey led us to discover the exciting traditions of Lion 

and Dragon dances, which are an integral part of the 

celebrations. The children even had the opportunity to 

create their own versions of these dances. In Maths, our 

focus has been on the concept of number magnitude. 

We've been learning about how numbers increase by one 

equally each time in our number system, reinforcing the 

predictable pattern of counting.



Florence Zaina

Ruby Kunmi

Lillie Finley

Attendance
Congratulations to 

GREEN class. 

Keep up the 

amazing work  

Breakfast Club
Star of the Week

Leland

RED 77.3% ORANGE 92.0%

PURPLE 87.0% BLUE 82.9&

YELLOW 86.9% GREEN 93.1%

WELL DONE to all the children who 
made it onto our 

‘You Make Us Proud’ board.

Happy Birthday

Ezra

Register here: www.elsadiabetes.nhs.uk

On Tuesday evening a group of Year 2 children 
represented our school at an Athletics 

competition in Rickmansworth. They competed 
against 10 other schools. The children showed 

brilliant sportsmanship cheering on their friends 
and even other schools. We had so much fun. The 

girls came 7th and the boys came 3rd

We are so proud of you all.

Year 2 Indoor Athletics Competition 

Poppy Tony George

Bavi Rahela Kaia
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